
WE’D LOVE YOUR HELP WITH 100 WALKERS, WeHo

“100 Walkers, West Hollywood” is a large-scale performance piece by Richard Kraft in which 100 people, 
each dressed in a dark suit and bowler hat and wearing a sandwich board (with a unique image on both front 
and back) will walk pre-determined routes through the city. It takes place on Saturday, April 18, 2015.

We are hoping that businesses in West Hollywood will help us with the following:

* Do you have a rooftop or window in an upper floor of your building that we could use as a video/photography
station? This would involve one person, either a videographer or still photographer having access to the roof 
or window from approximately 1pm until 6pm on Saturday April 18th.

* We are hoping to provide places along the routes where walkers can pick up water bottles. We can supply
water bottles but if you’d be willing to donate these in return for a sponsorship credit that would be great! In 
either case it would entail keeping water bottles on hand so that walkers could stop by and hydrate.

* We are still looking for volunteers—to walk, photograph/videotape and help behind the scenes. Could you
pass the word to your employees? Anyone interested can get in touch with Richard at the email address below.

A work like this would be impossible to realize without the time and generosity of so many people. Thanks so 
much for your help! 

To volunteer, contact Richard Kraft: kraft.richardj@yahoo.com. More info too at: www.onehundredwalkers.com


